
Gregory A. Norris
Sylvatica
11 Lois Ln
York, ME 03909

23 April 2015

Francois Charron-Doucet
Quantis International

Dear Francois,

This letter is to convey, on behalf of the Critical Review Panel, our acceptance of the LCA report titled 
“Life Cycle Assessment of coffee consumption: comparison of single-serve coffee and bulk coffee 
brewing – Final Report” prepared for PAC.

We unanimously find that, with the changes made to earlier drafts, the report as revised and completed 
on March 26, 2015 conforms to the requirements of the ISO standards for LCA.

All panelists feel that our joint comments and concerns, reflected in our earlier review report, have 
been adequately addressed.  

We appreciate the opportunity to review the study.

Members of the review panel in addition to myself were:

Getachew Assefa
Professor
University of Calgary

Terrie Boguski
President
Harmony Environmental, LLC

Sincerest Regards,

Gregory A. Norris
President
Sylvatica



 


